
 
 

QCT Board Meeting, 29 July 2022: 

Outcomes summary 

 

At the fifth meeting of its new three-year term, the Board: 

• discussed challenges for the teaching profession and considerations for the QCT as the 
teacher regulator 

• provided feedback on Permission To Teach datasets for reporting to the Board and 
stakeholders 

• endorsed the revised Budget 2022 for submission to the Minister of Education for approval 

• discussed issues related to the national work about the inclusion of teachers within the 
Automatic Mutual Recognition (AMR) Scheme  

• supported the continued review to the QCT Act presented as proposed amendments to the 
Board 

 

 


